Good Morning! Here is the announcement for Friday 12/2/2022

Have you donated to the Toy Drive yet? Our goal this year is to collect up to 500 toys for
children in our community. Donations can be made at Henry the giving snowman across
the scoop, or drop off on December 6th right outside school from 2:30-5:00 pm

CLUB PHOTO DAY IS MONDAY! How will your club make this photo the best ever?
Check the schedule posted in every teacher’s room and be at the cafeteria stage
PROMPTLY at your scheduled time or you'll be left out! Ask your teacher to be excused
from your class at the appropriate time to join your club photo. Questions? Check with
Yearbook adviser Ms. Tobin in D104.

The Yearbook goes on sale TODAY! You have until winter break to buy your copy
before sales close for the year. Buy yours online or at the ASB office.

Score reports are available for students who took the Fall World Language Assessment!
Stop by the Success Center, room C-202, during both lunches to pick yours up.

The Jackson dance team is hosting their annual winter showcase on December 3rd at 5
pm at Heatherwood middle school. Various dance teams and studios including our own
will be performing their competitions routines! Tickets are available for purchase at the
ASB office or at the door, so make sure to come!

Shout out to the Jackson chess team who won their first match of the year last night with
a 4-1 victory over Archbishop Murphy. Congratulations to Richard Li, Evander Ngo,
Tommy Geng, and Vaibhav Kolli for their individual wins

Come support our boy's Basketball team TONIGHT for the first home game of the year
against Meadowdale! , freshmen at 4, JV and 5:40, and Varsity at 7:15.

That's all for Today Timberwolves, 2 more weeks till winter break! Have a great
weekend!

Thank you!



